
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

06/01/12 Letter to Morgan Park Middle School Student Council, and copied to 

Duluth School Superintendent and Board, from Steve Ellis, President 

of Harrison Community Club, Lincoln Park Neighborhood.  Mr. 

Ellis’ letter conveys the club and neighborhood’s support of the 

students’ wish to offer “Wild Cats” as a team name and mascot at the 

new Lincoln Park Middle School, welcoming the students to the 

neighborhood. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


